Restaurants open for outdoor dining
Issued: May 29, 2020

With Phase Three of the State’s “Reopen Illinois” set to allow outdoor dining at
restaurants beginning today, many Tinley Park restaurants and bars are taking
advantage of the opportunity to offer diners their meals "al fresco!"

Restaurants and bars that will offer outdoor dining include Ashford House, Bailey’s
Restaurant and Bar, Cavallini's in the Park, the Cottage Bar and Grill, Cuzin’s
Neighborhood Bar, Durbins of Tinley Park, Frankie’s Ristorante, Hailstorm Brewing,
Happy Bites Burger and Wings, the Odyssey, Old Tinley Pub and Eatery, Pad Thai,
Pepe’s Mexican Restaurant, Pops Italian Beef and Sausage, Rocco’s Little Italy, Siam
Marina, Side Street Tavern, SIP Wine Bar, Soundgrowler Brewing Co., Subway
(171st Street), the Sweet Spot, Teehan’s Tavern, Texas Roadhouse and the Whistle
Sports Bar and Grill. More businesses are expected to be added to the list in the near
future.

Please note that party sizes will be limited, and tables will be set six feet apart from
each other. Diners will be asked to adhere to safety measures such as social
distancing and wearing face coverings when not eating.

Stop by any or all of these establishments and get a good meal or drink while also
supporting your local businesses!

If you're a Tinley Park restaurant/bar owner/operator, be sure to fill out the
Temporary Outdoor Dining Application if you'd like to host outdoor dining at your
business.



https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/Department/Community%20Development/Temporary%20Outdoor%20Dining%20Application.pdf.pdf

